

FLORIDA www.HernandoCounty.us

Commendation Memorandum

Date:

July 13, 2022

To:

Charles Harrison, Equipment Operator

Joseph Weddle, Equipment Operator

From:

Stephen Stack, Assistant Director

Subject:

Customer Commendation - Ridge Manor

Dear Charles and Joseph,

Hernando County Department of Public Works would like to thank you for your mowing work in Ridge Manor. Multiple customers from the neighborhood have come forward to give their thanks as well. Doug Lowery of Oakfield Cir. and Ed Kirby of Cyril St. said that the neighborhood looks better than it has in years and Craig Allen of Cedric St., who put in the original request, emailed Commissioner Steve Champion to give his thanks on behalf of the community, stating that although there aren't many people that live out there, they all appreciate the efforts. Paul Rog of Riverstone St. gave a special shoutout to Joe, saying he's done an amazing job (better than contractors) and to "keep it up!".

It is always an honor to express my sincere appreciation for a job well done, and I am additionally thankful when so many customers recognize staff member's applied skills in their field.

Thank you again for making our county beautiful and for all your hard work, contributions, and efforts to assist our customers. A copy of this memorandum will be placed in your personnel file for future reference.

With sincere appreciation,

Assistant Director

Hernando County Department of Public Works

Cc: Personnel File - HR

Scott Herring, Director of Public Works/County Engineer Charles Satcher, Field Supervisor – ROW Maintenance